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Message:

Good day fellow Texan! I"ve waited over 20 years to be
able to say that. You see, my husband gave over 20
years of service to this country and I had the pleasure of
tagging along. Texas is our home state. After retiring, we
made a promise to each other that we would once get
back home to Texas, build our dream home and live out
the rest of our lives. Well, we are happy to say we are
back home and reside in Montgomery County, Texas;
specifically Magnolia, Texas. We chose to build on land
that belonged to my family for literally 100 years. It is
our home. We were extremely saddened to learn that

the proposed redistricting of our area could potentially
place us in the same district as Harris county and force
us to be represented by a Senator who represents

Harris county, which would be the majority of his district.
We firmly believe this would take away our voice and
divide our community. We do not support any part of this
attempt to divide and conquer. Harris county does not
represent our values, morals and beliefs. I would fully
support any litigation that may come in opposing this
attempt to steal our voice and proper representation. As
a registered voter, I implore you to keep Montgomery
County intact and allow us to continue to be represented
by Brandon Creighton.





